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St. Leo The Great
ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH

130 Watford Street, Brooklin, ON L1M 1H2
905.655.3286 • Fax: 905.655.4519

www.stleothegreat.ca • e-mail: st.leos@bellnet.ca

Pastor: Rev. Charles T. Forget
Parish Secretary: Maureen Holly

905-655-3286  x 101

OFFICE HOURS:
Monday to Thursday 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.

Closed for Lunch from 12:00 noon to 1:00 p.m.
Friday Office Closed.

DAILY MASS SCHEDULE:
Tuesday, Thursday and Friday 8:30 a.m.

Wednesday 6:00 p.m. Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament - Mass: 7:00 p.m.
Rosary prayed 20 minutes before weekday masses.

SUNDAY MASS SCHEDULE:
Saturday 5:00 p.m. Youth Mass

Sunday 9:00 a.m. (with Children's Liturgy JK, SK, Grade 1 & 2) & 11:00 a.m.

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION:
Saturdays 4:00 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. or anytime by appointment.

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM:
Please download the Baptism Information Kit and Registration Form from

the parish website, www.stleothegreat.ca

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE:
The Archdiocese of Toronto requires that you contact your parish priest at least one year
in advance of the planned date of your wedding and that you participate in a marriage

preparation course. Please call the Parish Office.

PARISH REGISTRATION:
All families attending St. Leo's are requested to register with the parish.

Registration forms (Welcome Cards) are available in the vestibule of the church.

Do it for your home do it for

the health of your family.

For a FREE No Obligation

phone estimate, call:

905-655-1099

OSHAWA
F U N E R A L
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TOYOTA Co.
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David
Marshall

Sales &
Leasing

1025 Dundas Street West

1-866-386-4792
david.marshall@whitby.toyota.ca

St. Leo's
Knights of Columbus
Get involved. Inquire now!

Larry Hallihan   905 620 0351
Allen Frank        905 655 4212

Baldwin
Animal

Hospital
Daniel Baturensky, DVM

4160 Baldwin St. S. Unit 13, Whitby
P 905-655-CATS  905-655-BARK

Brooklin
Dental Centre

Dr. Austin Saldanha
Parishioner

INVISALIGN/Preferred Provider
The Clear Alternative to Braces,

FREE CONSULTATION
SENIORS

DISCOUNT
42 Baldwin Street
905-655-3385

www.brooklindentalcentre.com

www.danielmcdermott.org
Make The Right Move

Serving our Community
with Compassion

Melissa Barnes Funeral Director

Richard Barnes Managing Director

Family owned and operated since 1863

905.655.3662
5295 Thickson Rd. N., Whitby
(one minute North of Taunton on Thickson)

BARNES MEMORIAL
FUNERAL HOME

Alan Hogan  905.655.8556

Accounting
Bookkeeping

Personal &
Corporate Taxes

62 Winchester Rd. E.

Funeral Director – Michael Lodge

W.C. Town Funeral Chapel
110 Dundas St. E., Whitby  (905) 668-3410

LOCAL HOSPITALS AND EMERGENCY PASTORAL VISITATION
If you or someone in your family is in the Oshawa, Whitby or Port Perry Hospitals and would like to have a priest 
(for serious reasons) visit the person who is sick for Anointing of the Sick, Last Rites, Confession or Communion, 
please note that there is a full-time Catholic Priest assigned to these three hospitals at various times of the week. 
Simply ask hospital staff to inquire as to whether Father Victor Amole is present in the hospital (or when he will be). If 
Father Victor is not available and there is an emergency requiring a Catholic priest, please call St. Leo the Great 
Parish at 905-655-3286 and when prompted, press "8" and leave your message. Fr. Charles will receive your message 
(if he is available) and return your call. If there is no emergency but you would like to speak to Fr. Charles, please call 
the parish office and leave a message with the parish secretary at 905-655-3286 x 101.
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TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE
PLEASE CALL 1-800-268-2637
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Heritage Realty
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with fast results!
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Protecting Catholic families since 1882.
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FAMILY OF FAITH 
IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

Our Family of Faith campaign is now over and our most 
recent total of money raised is $853,600.  From this total, 
based on the formula that up to and including our initial 
goal of $390,000., 75% would go to the Archdiocesan 
campaign and 25% would come back to the parish, the 
breakdown is like this: 

$292,500. goes directly to Archdiocesan campaign 
$97,500. earmarked for St. Leo the Great Parish  

 
Of the remaining funds over the $390,000. raised beyond 
our goal, the formula then changes to 75% to the parish and 
25% to the Archdiocesan campaign:  

Amount over goal of $390,000. = $463,600. 
$115,900. goes directly to Archdiocesan campaign  
$347,700. earmarked for St. Leo the Great Parish 

 
The result is that $445,200. of our total campaign results 
will come back to our parish and be spent specifically and 
only on our 3 outlined goals made in our case statement: 

1. Hire a full-time Youth Minister 
2. Replace current lighting in church with LED 
3. 50% of funds raised for parish use will go directly to 

our parish mortgage as per Archdiocesan campaign 
guidelines ($222,600.).  

 
A question that would be in all our minds, of course, would 
be how does our parish get the funds raised that is ours to 
use for our goals?  The Archdiocese of Toronto has raised a 
collective campaign total (from all parishes) of over 134 
million dollars but since this is a 5-year campaign and most 
who have made pledges will do so over 5-years, the 
Archdiocese doesn’t have all of its 134 million dollars now.  
The total amount of money pledge will only be realized at 
the end of the 5-year period.  However, since pledge money 
has already been coming into the campaign through other 
parishes who have done their campaigns over the last 2 
years, some money is now available to the parishes and will 
continue to be over the course of the pledge payment period. 
 
Timing of Disbursement of Campaign Funds 
 

1. Funds raised in capital campaigns at Diocesan 
parishes will be returned six months after 
completion of the parish’s active period of 
solicitation (to be deposited to the parish’s 
archdiocesan account on deposit at the Chancery) 
based on the sharing formula and the cash received 
at the time of disbursement. (See above breakdown of 
our funds.) 
 

2. These months will allow for proper auditing and 
accounting of funds raised. After the initial 
disbursement, funds will be added to the parish’s 
archdiocesan account on deposit with the Chancery 
on a semi-annual basis as cash payments are 
received on pledges. The archdiocesan capital 
approval processes will remain in place. 

So, our parish will receive its first deposit of our share of the 
funds raised 6 months after our campaign ended, which will 
be June 14, 2016, and we will continue to receive a deposit 
into our account  every 6 months for the duration of 5 years. 
 
At the 6 month mark after the conclusion of the parish 
campaign, Donations Processing Centre will send out to the 
pastor a detailed report that outlines total monies pledged, 
total monies received, pledge details by donors, etc… It will 
also indicate the total monies that have been disbursed to 
the parish (i.e., held in the parish account at the chancery).   
 

I M P O R T A N T 
QUESTIONS / PAYMENTS / INFORMATION 

Since our campaign has ended, (though parishioners may 
still decide to contribute to our campaign and make a 
pledge), the work of our campaign committee is now over as 
well.  I had mentioned on numerous occasions throughout 
the orientation sessions to parishioners that the campaign, 
once over for our parish, would then be maintained by the 
office the Archdiocese has set up specifically for this 
purpose.   
Therefore, all questions regarding pledge payments, 
changes to your pledge amount or account information you 
may wish to make, or any information you may seek 
regarding your pledge is to be directed to  

Family of Faith 
Donation Processing Centre 
1155 Yonge Street, 
Toronto, Ontario M4T 1W2 
 

by calling Kathryn Moore Collins at  
               416-934-3400 ext. 535 
or by email:  
               kcollins@archtoronto.org 
 
The campaign distinguishes any new pledge as an Initial 
Pledge and all other queries regarding that pledge which 
follows as subsequent payments. 
 
NEW PLEDGES (Initial Pledges) 
If you have not yet made a pledge and have decided you 
would like to do so, please go to our parish’s new Welcome 
Centre and ask for a Family of Faith Pledge Form.  You will 
be given a pledge card and an envelope.  You can fill out 
your pledge card there or at home and after placing it and 
sealing the envelope, you can drop it in the collection 
basket, leave it with the Welcome Centre leader or drop it in 
the parish mailbox outside of the office or give it to the 
secretary during regular office hours. 
 
All payments through monthly cheques must be sent 
directly to the Family of Faith Donation Processing Centre 
in Toronto at the address above.  The parish is unable to 
receive any payments to the Family of Faith campaign. 
 
A special and important thanks on behalf of all our 
parishioners goes to our Family of Faith Committee who 
have served in various ways to fulfill our parish’s campaign 
requirements reaching out to all parishioners to participate 
in the campaign.  The members who have served on the 

 JANUARY 24, 2016 
     
committee are: Jeananne Ralph, Rosemary McCanny, Joan 
Barker, Bill Howe, Dario Pranckevisius, Pina Floris, Susan 
and Ken Canning and Fr. Charles. 
Parishioner Marguerite Passafiume did a wonderful job in 
making phone calls to parishioners as well as many other 
parishioners who assisted greatly in this way. 
  
A special note of appreciate goes to parishioner Magda 
Nowak who did an extraordinary job serving as Campaign 
Secretary and who put in countless volunteer hours each 
week gathering and processing all pledge card information 
and making weekly reports to the Archdiocese.  She also 
regularly met with myself and Deacon Rudy Ovcjak, our 
local campaign Director, to plan the ongoing work of the 
campaign and process each week’s results of the campaign.  
She also manned the campaign information table in the 
vestibule along with some other members of our campaign 
committee.  Her experience as a Program Manager has 
served our parish well and kept us organized and on track of 
our goals throughout the four months of the campaign. 
 
Magda’s work on the campaign is now officially done, 
however, she will continue to process any and all new 
Initial Pledges to our parish campaign.  As mentioned, all 
other questions, queries and changes to our parishioners 
pledge commitments should be directed to the Family of 
Faith Donation Processing Centre and not to Magda or our 
parish secretary. 
 
Finally, thank you again to all of our parishioners who made 
pledge commitments to our Family of Faith campaign 
making our campaigns results the tremendous success that 
they are. 
 
In Christ, Fr. Charles 
 

Third Sunday in Ordinary Time 
You are the body of Christ; every one of you is a member of 
it.  As a member of the body, we serve different roles.  Are 
you will to do your part?  If you think God is calling you to 
be a priest, religious or deacon, contact Fr. Chris Lemieux, 
Vocation Director, Archdiocese of Toronto, 416‐968‐0997 
 

Rosary Apostolate in our Schools 
The Rosary Apostolate in the Schools is seeking volunteers 
(male & female) who have devotion to the Mother of God 
and who are willing to visit our 3 elementary schools to 
pray the Rosary with the children once a month.  Training 
will be provided.  Please call  Judy at 905‐655‐0227. Thank 
you for your consideration to get involved in this ministry. 
 

A huge THANK YOU from The St. Leo Knights of Columbus 
to all the parishioners who helped with the great success of 
donations  received  for  the  Christmas  2015  Cornerstone 
Men’s Hostel  in Oshawa.   Your generosity was wonderful 
and brought an abundance of happiness to one and all.   
 

Mass Intentions – Jan 26 ‐ 31, 2016 
Tues. Jan 26 8:30 am –  Ints. Rev. Taras 
Wed. Jan 27 7:00 pm – Stefan Danielewski+ req. Karp Family 
Thurs. Jan 28 8:30 am – Emma Bernales+ M & K Stitz & Family 
Fri. Jan. 29 8:30 am – Ints. Joe & Corinna McQuat req. M. Holly  
Sat. Jan. 30 – 5:00 pm – Joe Mercer+ req. Delaney Family  
Sun. Jan 31 ‐  9:00 am – Minda Figuracion+ req. LeBlanc Family 
                   11:00 am – Minda Figuracion+ req. Delaney Family 
 

St. Leo Knights of Columbus Upcoming Events 
Parish  Breakfast  will  be  on  Sunday  February  7,  2016 
following  the 9:00  am & 11:00  am masses  in  the parish 
hall.   Everyone  is  invited  to enjoy a  full breakfast.   Adults 
$5,  children  ages  4  –  12,  $3  and  children  4  years  and 
younger is free. 
Valentine Dance:  Saturday February 13 at 6:30 pm in the 
parish hall, entrance by Carson Street.   Come and enjoy an 
evening  of  great music,  dancing,  cold  buffet,  spot  prizes 
and more.  Tickets are $20 each and can be purchased after 
the weekend masses in the vestibule of the church. 
 

2015 Donation Tax Receipts 
Parish  Tax  Receipts  for  2015  Parish  Donations  which 
include all Special Collections such as ShareLife, Shepherd’s 
Trust etc. have been sent out by mail. 
If you have made a 2015 Donation to the Family of Faith 
Campaign, your  tax  receipt will be sent  to you directly by 
the Family of Faith office in February.    
 

A Celebration of Marriage – Mass with Cardinal Collins 
The Archdiocese of Toronto will celebrate Marriage Sunday 
in  our  parishes  the weekend  of  February  6/7,  2016.   On 
Saturday,  February  13,  2016  at  4:30  pm.,  couples  from 
across  the  archdiocese  will  gather  for  a  Celebration  of 
Marriage with Cardinal Thomas Collins at St. Andrew Kim 
Parish, 849 Don Mills Road, North York.   A  reception will 
follow Mass.  All are welcome! 
Couples celebrating special milestone anniversaries – 25th, 
40th  or  50+  anytime  throughout  2016  are  asked  to  RSVP 
online at:www.archtoronto.org/marriage by February 1  to 
ensure reserved seating of call 416‐964‐8694. 
‐ 

Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend! 
Celebrate  your  love  and  take  a  fresh  look  at  your  marriage!  
Spend  a  very  special  weekend  together.    A  Weekend  of 
discovery…a lifetime of love!.  Worldwide Marriage Encounter is 
a  weekend  getaway  that  helps  married  couples  re‐discover 
themselves as individuals and as a couple.  The Weekend format 
helps couples communicate openly and honestly without group 
sharing,  therapy or marriage counselling.   Upcoming Weekend:  
February  19‐21,  2016  (Queen  of  Apostles  Renewal  Centre, 
Mississauga).  Please go to www.wwme.org or contact Gerard & 
Marge McCauley at Gerard.marge@rogers.com or 905‐792‐1925. 
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She also manned the campaign information table in the 
vestibule along with some other members of our campaign 
committee.  Her experience as a Program Manager has 
served our parish well and kept us organized and on track of 
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hall.   Everyone  is  invited  to enjoy a  full breakfast.   Adults 
$5,  children  ages  4  –  12,  $3  and  children  4  years  and 
younger is free. 
Valentine Dance:  Saturday February 13 at 6:30 pm in the 
parish hall, entrance by Carson Street.   Come and enjoy an 
evening  of  great music,  dancing,  cold  buffet,  spot  prizes 
and more.  Tickets are $20 each and can be purchased after 
the weekend masses in the vestibule of the church. 
 

2015 Donation Tax Receipts 
Parish  Tax  Receipts  for  2015  Parish  Donations  which 
include all Special Collections such as ShareLife, Shepherd’s 
Trust etc. have been sent out by mail. 
If you have made a 2015 Donation to the Family of Faith 
Campaign, your  tax  receipt will be sent  to you directly by 
the Family of Faith office in February.    
 

A Celebration of Marriage – Mass with Cardinal Collins 
The Archdiocese of Toronto will celebrate Marriage Sunday 
in  our  parishes  the weekend  of  February  6/7,  2016.   On 
Saturday,  February  13,  2016  at  4:30  pm.,  couples  from 
across  the  archdiocese  will  gather  for  a  Celebration  of 
Marriage with Cardinal Thomas Collins at St. Andrew Kim 
Parish, 849 Don Mills Road, North York.   A  reception will 
follow Mass.  All are welcome! 
Couples celebrating special milestone anniversaries – 25th, 
40th  or  50+  anytime  throughout  2016  are  asked  to  RSVP 
online at:www.archtoronto.org/marriage by February 1  to 
ensure reserved seating of call 416‐964‐8694. 
‐ 

Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend! 
Celebrate  your  love  and  take  a  fresh  look  at  your  marriage!  
Spend  a  very  special  weekend  together.    A  Weekend  of 
discovery…a lifetime of love!.  Worldwide Marriage Encounter is 
a  weekend  getaway  that  helps  married  couples  re‐discover 
themselves as individuals and as a couple.  The Weekend format 
helps couples communicate openly and honestly without group 
sharing,  therapy or marriage counselling.   Upcoming Weekend:  
February  19‐21,  2016  (Queen  of  Apostles  Renewal  Centre, 
Mississauga).  Please go to www.wwme.org or contact Gerard & 
Marge McCauley at Gerard.marge@rogers.com or 905‐792‐1925. 
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St. Leo The Great
ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH

130 Watford Street, Brooklin, ON L1M 1H2
905.655.3286 • Fax: 905.655.4519

www.stleothegreat.ca • e-mail: st.leos@bellnet.ca

Pastor: Rev. Charles T. Forget
Parish Secretary: Maureen Holly

905-655-3286  x 101

OFFICE HOURS:
Monday to Thursday 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.

Closed for Lunch from 12:00 noon to 1:00 p.m.
Friday Office Closed.

DAILY MASS SCHEDULE:
Tuesday, Thursday and Friday 8:30 a.m.

Wednesday 6:00 p.m. Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament - Mass: 7:00 p.m.
Rosary prayed 20 minutes before weekday masses.

SUNDAY MASS SCHEDULE:
Saturday 5:00 p.m. Youth Mass

Sunday 9:00 a.m. (with Children's Liturgy JK, SK, Grade 1 & 2) & 11:00 a.m.

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION:
Saturdays 4:00 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. or anytime by appointment.

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM:
Please download the Baptism Information Kit and Registration Form from

the parish website, www.stleothegreat.ca

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE:
The Archdiocese of Toronto requires that you contact your parish priest at least one year
in advance of the planned date of your wedding and that you participate in a marriage

preparation course. Please call the Parish Office.

PARISH REGISTRATION:
All families attending St. Leo's are requested to register with the parish.

Registration forms (Welcome Cards) are available in the vestibule of the church.

Do it for your home do it for

the health of your family.

For a FREE No Obligation

phone estimate, call:

905-655-1099

OSHAWA
F U N E R A L

H O M E

TOYOTA Co.
SALES � PARTS � SERVICE

David
Marshall

Sales &
Leasing

1025 Dundas Street West

1-866-386-4792
david.marshall@whitby.toyota.ca

St. Leo's
Knights of Columbus
Get involved. Inquire now!

Larry Hallihan   905 620 0351
Allen Frank        905 655 4212

Baldwin
Animal

Hospital
Daniel Baturensky, DVM

4160 Baldwin St. S. Unit 13, Whitby
P 905-655-CATS  905-655-BARK

Brooklin
Dental Centre

Dr. Austin Saldanha
Parishioner

INVISALIGN/Preferred Provider
The Clear Alternative to Braces,

FREE CONSULTATION
SENIORS

DISCOUNT
42 Baldwin Street
905-655-3385

www.brooklindentalcentre.com

www.danielmcdermott.org
Make The Right Move

Serving our Community
with Compassion

Melissa Barnes Funeral Director

Richard Barnes Managing Director

Family owned and operated since 1863

905.655.3662
5295 Thickson Rd. N., Whitby
(one minute North of Taunton on Thickson)

BARNES MEMORIAL
FUNERAL HOME

Alan Hogan  905.655.8556

Accounting
Bookkeeping

Personal &
Corporate Taxes

62 Winchester Rd. E.

Funeral Director – Michael Lodge

W.C. Town Funeral Chapel
110 Dundas St. E., Whitby  (905) 668-3410

LOCAL HOSPITALS AND EMERGENCY PASTORAL VISITATION
If you or someone in your family is in the Oshawa, Whitby or Port Perry Hospitals and would like to have a priest 
(for serious reasons) visit the person who is sick for Anointing of the Sick, Last Rites, Confession or Communion, 
please note that there is a full-time Catholic Priest assigned to these three hospitals at various times of the week. 
Simply ask hospital staff to inquire as to whether Father Victor Amole is present in the hospital (or when he will be). If 
Father Victor is not available and there is an emergency requiring a Catholic priest, please call St. Leo the Great 
Parish at 905-655-3286 and when prompted, press "8" and leave your message. Fr. Charles will receive your message 
(if he is available) and return your call. If there is no emergency but you would like to speak to Fr. Charles, please call 
the parish office and leave a message with the parish secretary at 905-655-3286 x 101.

THE PERFECT TO ADVERTISESPOTSPOT

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE
PLEASE CALL 1-800-268-2637

YOUR BUSINESS!

Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

Heritage Realty

Janet Moreira
Sales Representative/Parishioner

Bus 905-430-9000

Cel  905-718-9279

Your Friend in Real Estate

gettingyoumoved.com

Adrienne Irvine
Tel:  905-999-5418

1289 Keith Ross Drive, Oshawa
ON L1H 7K4
Tel:  905-440-3595
info@destefanofuneralhomes.ca
www.destefanofuneralhomes.ca

Shopping
Locally

Saves Gas

Daniel
McDermott

Sales Rep./Parishioner

Office: 905-668-1800
Cell:    905-447-6508

Remember...
Let our advertisers know
you saw their ad here.

82 Centre St. N.  905-432-2882

The Cherub's Cupboard
Catholic Books & Gifts

for all occasions
Religious Articles

www.cherubscupboard.com

Computer Sales,

Service & Repair

We do all repairs in store

with fast results!

71 Baldwin St. N.

905-655-3000
Urcomputerbytes.ca

BALDWIN
STREET
BURGER

FARM FRESH - HANDMADE

53A Baldwin St., Brooklin
www.baldwinstreetburger.com

905-425-3222

COMPUTER

CLINIC

Brunch/Lunch Sat/Sun
Baptisms, Showers,

Weddings
45 Baldwin St., Brooklin

905-425-9463
www.1847bistro.com

www.catholic-cemeteries.com
Resurrection Cemetery

905-668-8912
Our Funeral Home is Now Open at Holy Cross Cemetery

RYT200 Registered Teacher

Indoor & Outdoor Practice

KarmaYogaBrooklin.comSCHOOLHOUSE
PLAYCARE CENTRES
We have toddler & preschool

programs in your neighbourhood.
For information call

905-728-7740 x 1 or visit
www.schoolhouseplaycare.ca

Michael Mullin
Assistant General Agent

416-300-8680
michael.mullin@kofc.org

Life Insurance • Long-Term Care Insurance • RRSP/RRIF/TFSAs • Disability Insurance
Protecting Catholic families since 1882.




